
 

 

 

17th September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 Extra-Curricular Activities – Emergency Contact Number 

If your child expresses an interest in participating in after school sport over the course of the school 

year, this may involve travelling on a minibus to training and/or to compete in fixtures against other 

schools. Please note that if the journey is to take longer than 10 minutes, a face mask is 

highly recommended when travelling by minibus. 

Should you need to contact your child in the case of an emergency, a member of the Senior Leadership 

Team will have the contact number of the lead teacher at the fixture.  Obviously we ask you to restrict 

such calls to emergency situations only: 

The school emergency number for after school hours is: 07801 480762 

The West Sussex PE Association highly recommends that students involved in rugby wear a mouthguard, 

in hockey wear shinpads and use a mouthguard and in football wear shinpads. 

Your child will be notified of the fixture at least a week in advance through a team sheet on the notice 

board. There will be occasions when cup fixtures will come up and notice will be short, so please 

ensure we have your email address to forward any such urgent information.   

A full fixture list will be published on the school website and is updated regularly. 

If you have any questions please contact us at lrichards@sackvilleschool.org.uk for girls PE or 

acurrie@sackvilleschool.org.uk for boys PE. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Richards     Mr A Currie 

Curriculum Leader of Girls PE   Curriculum Leader of Boys PE 
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